
Town of Norfolk 

Public Hearing for Proposed Zoning Changes Remington Ave 

December 9, 2021 

 

The Norfolk Town Board held a Public Hearing regarding proposed zoning 
changes on Remington Avenue on Thursday, December 9, 2021 at 5:30 PM 
at the Norfolk Town Hall. 

Present were Supervisor Charles Pernice, Deputy Supervisor Robert 
Harvey, Councilman Donald Purvis, Councilwoman Jean Gang, and 
Councilman Paul Paige. 

Supervisor Pernice opened the Public Hearing and reviewed the proposed 
change for tax map numbers 32.050-2-1 and 32.050-2-2 to go from 
Residential Hamlet (R-H) to Commercial Industrial (C-I). 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

There were no Public Comments. 

The Public Hearing was closed with a motion by Councilwoman Gang and 
Councilman Purvis. All in Favor – Carried 

 

      Supervisor – Charles Pernice 

      Deputy Supervisor – Robert Harvey 

      Councilman – Donald Purvis 

      Councilwoman – Jean Gang 

      Councilman – Paul Paige 

 

 

Dated: December 10, 2021 

 

Jill M. Molnar – Norfolk Town Clerk 


